
                                                                            
 
 
 
Dear County Resident: 
 
Welcome to your new two-cart collection program! You have been delivered a 
trash cart (size 64-gallon or 96-gallon) and a 96-gallon mixed recycling cart.  
 
Your trash cart will be picked up every week exactly the same as your previous 
service; however, the recycling cart will be collected alternating every other 
week.  For your convenience, a Collection Calendar is included in this Start-up 
Kit.  The Collection Calendar will help you keep track of recycle weeks for the 
2008-2009 calendar year.   
 
All acceptable recyclable materials should be mixed together and placed in the 
new recycling cart.  The new single stream recycling program accepts glass and 
plastic beverage and food containers, aluminum and metal cans, mixed paper, 
junk mail and cardboard.  For a more detailed list please refer to the backside of 
the Collection Calendar.   
 
Let’s make this new recycling program a success!  Call Waste Management 
Customer Service at (530) 662-8748 with questions, concerns, or for more 
information.   
 
Thank you! 
 
Staff and Management of Waste Management 
 
Enclosures 




